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MTA TO HOLD COMMUNITY MEETING IN INGLEWOOD
TO DISCUSS POSSIBLE FARE AND SERVICE ADJUSTMENTS

The MTA is encouraging residents of Inglewood, Lawndale, Hawthorne and
the surrounding érea to attend a special community meeting to learn more about
the MTA’s upcoming public hearing on proposed changes to fares and
transportation service.

The community meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 19, 1994, at 6:30
p.m. in the Inglewood Public Library lecture hall, 101 W. Manchester Bivd.,
Inglewood.

The session is designed to provide as much information as possible to
interested citizens prior to a formal public hearing scheduled for Saturday, April 23,
1994, at 10 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, Hall of
Administration, 500 W. Temple Street, in downtown Los Angeles.

Several fare and service changes and alternatives are to be considered by
the MTA Board of Directors, each of which will be discussed in detail at a series of
community meetings. The public will be encouraged to ask questions and make
comments; however, formal public input will be received only at the April 23 public
hearing or in writing.

Those wishing to submit written comments may do so by the close of
business on April 23, 1994, by sending them to: Office of the MTA Secretary, Los
Angeles County MTA, P.O. Box 194, Los Angeles, CA 90053, Attention:

Fare/Service Adjustments.
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